
Early Years Transition 
Network Meeting

Date: 2nd May 2018

Venue: North Denes Primary

Time: 1.30pm

How do teachers and support staff prepare children for the 
move from the EYFS curriculum to the KS1 Curriculum? 

               

An opportunity for Foundation Stage Leads to meet and discuss key 
elements for effective transition practice from Reception to Year One.  We 
would like you to focus on the recommendations in the recently published 
OfSTED report -  ‘Bold Beginnings’.  Please could you ensure that you 
have read it before the meeting.

This is session is aimed at the creation of a future Early Years network between our schools


